
 

 

 

 

QUEENSLAND COST OF LIVING ACTION 
Everyone is feeling cost of living pressures.  

Queensland Cost of Living Action is a package of real 
household savings.  

For more information on Queensland Cost of Living savings please click on the link 
below: 

Queensland Savers | Queensland Government 
 
Car Registration fee reduction 
From 16 September 2024, registration fees for light vehicles, including trailers, will be 

reduced by 20% for one year to ease cost-of-living pressures for Queenslanders. 

 

When the 20% reduction starts 
The 20% reduction applies for registrations that expire between 16 September 2024 and 

15 September 2025. 

Every payment you make during the 12 month period will be eligible for the reduction—
it doesn’t matter whether your registration term is 1, 3, 6 or 12 months. 

The reduction will start appearing on renewal notices: 
• from 5 August 2024 for 3, 6 and 12 month registrations 

• from mid-August 2024 for 1 month registrations. 

• Registrations due before 16 September 2024 

• If you’ve just paid your registration or your registration is due before 16 
September 2024, don’t worry – you won’t miss out. The reduction will appear on 
your next renewal notice. 
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https://www.queenslandsavers.qld.gov.au/

